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DIVISION OF CHILD SUPPORT ENFORCEMENT 
3443 N. Central, Phoenix, Arizona 85012 - (602) 252-4045 - P.O. Box 40458, Phoenix, AZ  85067  

  
Janet Napolitano David A. Berns  
Governor   Director

 
<date>    
 
<Financial institution> 
<                           > 
<                           >     
<Financial institution address> 
 
Re: Financial Institution Data Match Program (FIDM) – Arizona Financial Institution Sign-Up 
 
Dear President or Compliance Officer:   
 
The Financial Institution Data Match Program (FIDM) is a provision of Public Law 104-193, the Personal 
Responsibility and Work Opportunity Reconciliation Act, which requires that states enter into agreements with 
financial institutions for the purpose of identifying the financial assets of child support obligors. Additionally, 
Arizona Revised Statutes §25-521, §25-523 and §25-524 were created to support Arizona’s FIDM compliance.   
 
The State of Arizona is pleased to announce that through the commitment and collaborative efforts of the Division 
of Child Support Enforcement (DCSE) and the local Arizona financial community, the FIDM Program has been 
instrumental in the collection of over 11 million dollars in unpaid child support for Arizona’s children since the 
Year 2000. 
 
Your completion of the enclosed agreement and subsequent participation will ensure FIDM compliance from both 
DCSE and your institution. This information will be a valuable resource in our efforts to collect past due child 
support.   
 
Please complete this Agreement and its attachments and return it promptly to: 
 
Arizona Department of Economic Security 
Division of Child Support Enforcement 
Contracts Unit, Site Code 019A 
3443 N. Central Avenue, 15th Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 
 
We thank you in advance for your involvement and cooperation in this worthwhile cause.  We look forward to 
working with you on the successful implementation of a process that will greatly benefit the children of the State of 
Arizona. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Leona Hodges 
Arizona IV-D Director 
 
Enclosures 


